
Ms. Barry

I am so excited to be your teacher this year!  We are going to 
do so many fun things and we will learn a lot. 
I hope you had a wonderful summer.  I can’t wait to hear all 
about it!  This summer I got a new dog, Lucy, to go along with 
my cat, Kate. I enjoyed hiking, kayaking, and reading on my 
patio.  I also had fun getting our 1st grade classroom ready for 
YOU!

I can’t wait to see you at the Open House on Wednesday, 
August 28th.  Stop by with your family anytime between 

4:30-6:30 p.m. in our classroom, Room 153.  Please bring your 
school supplies labeled with your name. 


